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Lecture Hall available for community events

August 19, 1960

The new 250-seat Lecture Hall of The University of California, La Jolla, will be available for community events,
when such activities do not conflict with regularly scheduled classes, Dr. Roger Revelle, Director of the La Jolla
campus, said today.

"We believe that the people of the community should have the freest possible use of this fine new auditorium,"
Dr. Revelle said. "Non-profit organizations serving artistic, scientific, cultural, or professional aims may use the
building. The only restrictions concern certain types of political meetings or the conduct of religious services;
these are written into State law. Formally, a sliding scale of rental fees to cover extra maintenance and policing
costs will be charged. But this charge may be waived under certain circumstances."

The Lecture Hall is equipped for showing 16-mm motion pictures and with slide projectors of various types.
There is a public address system. The structure is air-conditioned.

Officers of organizations wishing to schedule meetings in the new building should address their requests to Mr.
Thomas A. Manar, The University of California, La Jolla. P. 0. Box 109, La Jolla.



